CoMMunity Partnership

In the Fall of 2017, MUSIC Matters will be launching its newest social venture - “CoMMunity
Partnership” - with the goal of maximizing the organization’s social impact on campus and within
the local community.

What is CoMMunity Partnership?

The CoMMunity Partnership is a grant ($500-$2,500) that MUSIC Matters will be offering to one
student organization on the University of Michigan’s campus in order to fund a specific project
related to the mission of that organization.

What makes an eligible partner?

MUSIC Matters is looking to partner with a compelling community service and/or social
impact-focused student organization. Ideally, the organization will show exhibited dedication to
an important, timely, and compelling philanthropic mission. The organization must be able to
provide volunteer opportunities for MUSIC Matters members, must communicate with MM social
ventures leadership regularly, and must be available to participate at SpringFest.

What will MUSIC Matters offer this partnership?

1. Financial support via a grant between $500 and $2,500
2. MUSIC Matters members volunteers

3. A prime booth location at SpringFest

4. Features in our marketing and social media campaigns

How do you apply?
The application process will occur in accordance with the following procedure:
1. Interested organizations must fill out an application and email it in PDF format to
fentmorg@umich.edu by Sunday, October 22 at 12pm.
2. Leaders from selected organizations will interview in-person with members of the MUSIC
Matters leadership team.
3. The top three organizations will be invited to pitch at a MUSIC Matters club-wide meeting
in November after which there will be an open deliberation and vote amongst MUSIC
Matters members to select 2017’s CoMMunity Partner.

How will applicants be judged?

Interested organizations will be judged based on their answers to the questions on the
application. After conducting a pitch competition for selected applicants, MUSIC Matters
members will deliberate to determine which organization we want to support for the 2017-2018
school year.
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